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         10th December 2018  
 
 
 
Dear Ian, Gracie, LayDee, Bev and the organisers of the Heaven Red Party. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support of World AIDS Day. 
 
This year we raised $2095 which will go to the World AIDS Day red ribbon appeal.  This 
money is used to support people living with HIV and to fund our prevention campaigns 
like “ENDING HIV”. 
 
We are thrilled to be involved and thank all of the performers and volunteers who 
donated their time to support us. 
 
Wishing you all a happy and peaceful  festive season and look forward to more fun in 
2019. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Gavin Prendergast 
Partnership and Engagement Coordinator  
ACON 
 
9206 2064 
gprendergast@acon.org.au 
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